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		See the new vitamin D testing medical policy 
Beginning March 1, 2022, a new vitamin D testing medical policy goes into effect for all commercial plans.
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	What this means for you
Starting March 1, 2022, we will only cover Vitamin D screening CPT® codes 82306, 82652 or 0038U for UnitedHealthcare commercial and Individual Exchange plan members diagnosed with one of the listed diagnosis codes in the medical policy titled Vitamin D Testing.

To access a copy of this policy prior to March 1, 2022, refer to the January 2022 edition of the UnitedHealthcare Commercial Medical Policy Update Bulletin. Commercial members in the state of Rhode Island are excluded from this requirement.

On Jan. 1, 2022, you can review the coverage determination guidelines.
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	What you need to do
Beginning March 1, 2022, when ordering a vitamin D test, ensure you are using one of the diagnostic codes listed in the medical policy.
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	Questions?
Please call Provider Services at 1-877-842-3210. Thank you.




		CPT® is a registered trademark of the American Medical Association.
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